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17th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Year 3 Visit to Pizza Express, Hemel Hempstead 

Tuesday 24th September 2024 

            

As part of our learning this term, focusing on food in DT and science, we shall be visiting 

Pizza Express in Hemel Hempstead on Tuesday 24th September.  The trip will take place 

between 9am and 12pm and we will be travelling by minibus. 

 

The cost for this trip will be funded by the school.  Please give your consent through 

Arbor by Friday 20th September. 

 

On the day please ensure that all children arrive on time.  If the weather is wet, they will 

need a coat.  They can wear their PE kit as normal as we will still be having a PE lesson in 

the afternoon. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Lyden 

 

 


